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7th February 2020 

 
Eco-Roadshow 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Eco-Roadshow in school this week and to Miss Kendall and 

the Eco-Council for organising the event.  I hope those of you who attended found it useful and 

interesting to find out about the things we can do to be more environmentally friendly. 

    

Happy Heart Day 
 

On Thursday 13th February, we are raising money for the community defibrillator.  The name of the 

day will be ‘Happy Heart Day’.  Please come to school in red or in clothes with hearts on.  Children 

should come into school with a small donation which will be collected in the morning.  This is a 

brilliant local cause that we hope to raise a lot of money for. 

 

A Job in our Kitchen  
 

A vacancy has arisen in the school kitchen.  It is 7.5 hours per week spread over a Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday.  Speak to Donna (our Kitchen Manager) for more information or phone Sue on 

07500881543. 

 

Parent Voice Group 

 

The next Parent Voice meeting will be held on Monday 2nd March at 2:30pm.  Please come along and 

talk about how the school is doing. 
 

 

 

Reading Well for Children  
 
The Reading Well for Children booklist launched on 3rd February 2020 to 

coincide with Children’s Mental Health Week. Reading Well for Children 

supports the mental health and well-being of children, providing 

information and support for families and children for coping with feelings 

and worries, daily life and getting through tough times. The books have 

been chosen and recommended by leading health professionals and co-

produced with families and children. You can find out more information at 

your local library or visiting https://reading-well.org.uk/news/announcing-

reading-well-for-children 

 

 

Don’t Forget – Friday 14th February is a Non-Pupil Day 
 

 HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

 

EDDIE BROWN 
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